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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  James L. Gillis, Jr., City Manager 
 
From:  Mark Smith, Assistant Public Works Director 
 
Re: Consideration of approving the purchase of an excavator from Crystal 

Kubota & Equipment in the amount of $58,866.42 as budgeted in the 
current fiscal year to assist in the cleaning and grading of stormwater 
swales and canals throughout the City. 

  
Date:  January 4, 2024  

 
 
Proper maintenance of our swales and canals is vital to the success of our stormwater 
conveyance systems.  Currently, the City achieves this required maintenance through the 
utilization of manpower walking the canals and swales, such as the Stevens Canal, with 
trimmers in hand.  We can increase the efficiency of our efforts by utilizing mechanized 
equipment to perform the same task.   
 
The purchase of an excavator, specifically for this purpose, was included in the current fiscal 
year budget.  We wanted to secure this excavator before the upcoming hurricane season.   As 
such, there is an opportunity to purchase this equipment now from the state contract per our 
purchasing requirements. 
 
Therefore, staff is seeking approval to purchase an excavator from Crystal Kubota & 
Equipment in the amount of $58,866.42 as budgeted in the current fiscal year.  If approved, 
the excavator will be delivered by the end of the week and immediately put into service 
maintaining our stormwater systems. 
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